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Our Safety Forum welcomed retired NYS Trooper Arno Lippassaar to present, “Your 
Family Needs you…The Mindset of Personal Safety.” It was a presentation focusing on 
situational awareness, personal safety practices, and traditional, and non-traditional 
items that can keep you safe. Arno demonstrated – not on anyone – different items that 
are available to keep people safe, including tasers, electric stun mechanisms, loud noise 
alerting keychains and more. It was a great and lively discussion about safety and other 
REALTORS personal experiences. 
 
With no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. 

 


